
Board of Supervisors Memorandum 

August 15, 2016 

City of Tucson's Request to Annex the Children's Memorial Park and a Portion of the Rillito 
River Park Loop West of Oracle Road 

Introduction 

The City of Tucson has requested the consent of the County to annex Children's Memorial 
Park. This consent is required pursuant to Arizona law. 

I recommend the Board of Supervisors consent, subject to the following: 

1 . The County will continue to own and maintain Children's Memorial Park as a public 
park entity in the river park system, generally operated by Natural Resources, Parks 
and Recreation (NRPR) and Regional Flood Control District (RFCD). 

2. NRPR will continue to operate and maintain the river park and Loop system that 
passes through Children's Memorial Park. 

3. The City of Tucson will consent to the operating terms and conditions of the park as 
specified by the Board of Supervisors; Pima County Natural Resources, Parks and 
Recreation Commission; and the RFCD Board of Directors. 

Recommendation 

Subject to the above conditions, I recommend the Board of Supervisors approve the 
annexation of Children's Memorial Park by the City of Tucson. 

Respectfully submitted, 

C.H. Huckelberry 
County Administrator 

CHH/anc - August 1, 2016 

Attachment 

c: John Bernal, Deputy County Administrator for Public Works 
Chris Cawein, Director, Natural Resources, Parks and Recreation 
Suzanne Shields, Director, Regional Flood Control District 
Neil Konigsberg, Manager, Real Property Services 










